Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296

Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



16th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Important Changes

Parents' Consultation Evening Monday 30th March and Wednesday 1st April 2020

During these uncertain times, we remain committed to offering our children and parents the same excellent educational experiences as much as possible. Given these unique circumstances we have adjusted how we will run parents evening on this occasion to give you extra peace of mind.

I would like to inform you that due to the current situation concerning Coronavirus and the most recent information given from Public Health England we feel that it would not be appropriate to have large numbers of people in school. Therefore, we will be sending home the 'Parents Evening Report Cards' next week in your child's book bag. If your child's teacher needs to speak to you further about your child's progress, a telephone appointment card will be attached to the report card. In most cases, the class teacher would have already spoken with parents regarding any concerns. Please complete and return to school to enable the teacher to make contact. A telephone appointment card will not be attached if the teacher does not need to speak with you.

I hope that moving forward we will be able to have another opportunity for parents to see your children's fantastic work.

Again, I would like to thank everyone for your continued support and understanding during these uncertain times.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher









